TOWN OF FRANKLIN

MUNICIPAL AFFORDABLE HOUSING TRUST

April 7 2014
Minutes
Present were MaryAnn Bertone, Judy Pfeffer, Chris Vericker, Maxine Kinhart, Eric Buliung, Jeff Nutting.  Absent:  Bob Gagnon 
Others Present: Jackie and John Colella, Chris Feeley
Jackie and John Colella present to offer the trust 6 acres of land on Upper Union Street for the purpose of building affordable housing. The Committee said they would take the matter under advisement.
Chris Feeley present to talk about the old Museum (church).  Tim Danielson from the Board thinks it’s a good idea.  If the Town has sole control of the land.  Chris said it would take approximately $300,000 to do all the work(putting in two apartments) while keeping the facade. They are looking to split that $150,000/$150,000 between the Trust and the Franklin Housing Authority. If the Church won’t accept a nominal amount to clear the title, then the Housing Authority can lease the property from the Town. Chris will send out notices to neighbors to let them know what’s happening.
Chris will speak with Church in front of their board after Jeff goes before the Council in Executive Session.

John Juhl is coming before us to talk about senior housing on the land behind Eaton Place.  Chris stated that Franklin Food Pantry is interested in partnering with John.

Adjourn – MOTION by MaryAnn to adjourn. SECOND by Judy. VOTE – Unanimous.
Submitted,

Maxine Kinhart

